Staffordshire
Council

Date: 15 August 2018 Please ask for: Andy Johnson
Our Ref: AJ/JF Direct Dial: 01902 696457
Your Ref: TR0O50005 Direct Fax: 01902 696403

E-mail: a.johnson@sstaffs.gov.uk

Sent by e-mail to: WMInterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Mr Robert Ranger
Case Officer

National Infrastructure
Temple Quay House
The Square

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Dear Mr Ranger

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) — Section 55

Application by Four Ashes Ltd for an Order Granting Development
Consent for the West Midlands Interchange

Your Ref: TR0O50005

Thank you for your letter dated 03 August 2018. I provide here a
representation on behalf of South Staffordshire District Council with regard
the adequacy of consultation in respect of the proposed West Midlands
Interchange (WMI) at Four Ashes, South Staffordshire.

Quod (on behalf of their clients Four Ashes Ltd) have engaged fully with the
District Council in the planning and implementation of their Consultation
Strategy with regard the proposed WMI Development Consent Order at Four
Ashes. We have no issues to raise about the adequacy of the Consultation
and find the scope, process, content and methodology to be acceptable.

I trust that this information is sufficient for your purposes but please do not
hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions of the District
Council.

Yours sincerely

nson

Chief Planning Officer
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